
From: Milo Florendo
To: Planning; Nimisha Agrawal
Subject: Fwd: 3766 Eastwood Circle
Date: Sunday, July 25, 2021 9:26:32 AM

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

Subject: 3766 Eastwood Circle

﻿Dear Nimisha Agrawal:

I have a concern about the proposed rear deck being constructed on 3766
Eastwood Circle.   

We live on Collinwood Ct, and the view from our backyard will be compromised
that will affect our privacy looking  out from the balcony on the second floor of
said property,  

We oppose this project to go forward. 

Please inform us how to join the virtual  meeting online,  what is the website
and/or zoom passcode.

Thank you

Sent from my iPhone
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